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11/17/2022.
 1/ Dear Mr and Mrs Ephraim, 
  I am very happy to send you this letter . My family and I are 
fine . Very soon, we will go on the Christmas break . But will take 
the first term exams before that . I learn hard my lessons . At the 
project center, I learn about the Lord Jesus . Thanks for all ! 
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2/ Thanks for all your good deeds for us . 3/ Pray for me to 
succeed in my studies . 


